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State of Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Village Safe Water Program 
555 Cordova Street 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
evan.patterson@alaska.gov 

 
June 28, 2023 
 
To: Vendor List 
 
Re: Amendment 2 
 ITB 23-VSW-MCG-028 
 McGrath Wastewater Improvements 
 ITB Due Date: July 6, 2023 @ 2:00 PM AST 
 
The following are vendor questions and the department’s response: 
 

1. Vendor: The ITB page #3 Work Sequence Task #3 speaks to work being performed and in 
particular 6 locations needing to be completed in 2023. The Bidding and Contract Requirements 
Section 100.018 (last paragraph) speaks to the Bid Expensing needing to be valid for 120 days. The 
potential of 3 months for the Contractors’ NTP will be prohibitive in completing the spoken too 
locations. Is VSW planning to award / NTP the project faster than 120 days? 
 
Department: Yes, the department intends to make award sooner than 120 days in order to meet the 
ITB completion dates. 
 

2. Vendor: The Bidding and Contract Requirements ‘Owner Furnished Materials’ pages #1 & #2 speak 
to materials being provided for the project and are projected to be onsite the 15th of July. Are the 
O/F Materials still projected to be onsite on or about the middle of July? 
 
Department: Yes. 
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Evan Patterson 
 
 
Procurement Specialist 


